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Date : 04/07/2023

Notice

Dear Parents,

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about the payment of

the first quarter school fees for the academic year 2023-2024.

Kindly note that the first quarter school fees are due to be paid by July 15, 2023.
To ensure a convenient and hassle-free payment process, we encourage you to make
the payment online through our school website. Our online payment system provides a
secure and efficient method for handling fee transactions.

To make the payment, please visit our school website at [www.stpaulsbundi.com]
and navigate to the "Online Fees" section. There, you will find detailed instructions on
how to proceed with the online payment. If you encounter any difficulties or have any
questions regarding the process, our administrative staff will be available to assist you.

Please be aware that payments made after July 15, 2023, will be subject to a late fee

charge. Therefore, we kindly request that you complete the payment before the specified
deadline to avoid any inconvenience.

Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring the smooth functioning of our financial
processes. We greatly appreciate your continued support.

Best regards,
St. Paul's Sr. Sec. School, Bundi
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